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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from Ambassador Francisco Villagrán de Léon, Permanent Representative of Guatemala, Chair of the Subcommittee on Administrative and Budgetary Matters of the Preparatory Committee of the General Assembly, wishes to announce that the meting of the Subcommittee scheduled for tomorrow, April 24, has been postponed. The meeting will now take place Wednesday, April 25, 2007, at 2:30 p.m., in the Simon Bolivar Conference Room of the Main Building of the General Secretariat.
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